Dave Barthelmy

From: Tom Loomis [dakotamatrix@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2008 10:37 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: New Additions to Dakota Matrix

Hi Folks,

We just updated the Dakota Matrix website with 42 New Addtions. You can view these at:
http://www.dakotamatrix.com/category.asp?ID=6&specimen_code2=3/27/2008 &page=0

They include rare species, old specimens from the Philadelphia Academy of Sciences Collection, minerals from China
(Ferberite, Fluorite & Stannite) and many others from around the world.

enjoy
Tom

PS: as always, if you do not want to be included on this list, just send it back with "REMOVE" in the subject line. We have
either done business in the past or you have asked to be on the email list.

03/27/2008



